
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 07.10.2022. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have a very busy calendar for October 2022 ! 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER – Monday 17 October 2022 
 
The School Photographer will be in school to take individual and class/group photographs.  Please ensure 
your child is wearing their school uniform – thank you. 
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL – MONDAY 17 & TUESDAY 18 OCTOBER 2022 
 
Due to the number of parents/carers who like to attend this special assembly, we will be holding it over two 
days.  We will confirm which day your child’s class will be in church next week. 
 
This year we will be celebrating the festival at St Cuthbert’s Church, Marton at 1.30pm.  If you would like to 
donate any food, especially tins and packets we will be passing them on to a local charity.  Please send in 
food etc as soon as possible so that we can prepare the boxes etc before the Assembly. 
 
PARENTS’ EVENING  - WEDNESDAY 19 OCTOBER 2022 
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Evening for Wednesday 19 October between 3.20pm and 5.00pm.  This is a 
useful opportunity to share information about your child with the staff. 
 
As usual, we are operating an appointment system.  If you wish to attend, please complete the form below 
and return it to school with your child as soon as possible.  Please remember, the appointments are on a 
first come first served basis. 
 
HALLOWEEN PARTY – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 2022 
 

We are having a Halloween Party on Monday 31 October 2022.  Children may come to school in 

fancy dress.   

 

Please do not let your child bring plastic weapons.  Can we also ask that they don’t wear 

inappropriate costumes – this includes a lot of blood or anything too scary. 
 

We will be having fun activities throughout the school and there will be a disco in the 

afternoon.  

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
  
 
I will be attending the Parents’ Open Evening on Wednesday 19 October and would like to book in for the 
following time. 
 
Please tick box 

3.20 3.30 3.40 3.50 4.00 4.10 4.20 4.30 4.40 4.50 5.00 

           

 
If there are difficulties in matching your appointment we may need to contact you to try and re-arrange the 
time. We apologise for any inconvenience this might cause. 

 
Signed   Parent/guardian of    
 
 
Contact Telephone Number(s)   
 


